

## A community free from hunger www.fbd.org

Many Delaware families struggle to feed themselves.
You can help by hosting a food drive. Find out more on www.fbd.org - click Donate Food!

November 20, 2017

Delaware Valley Riverfront Camaro Club 2221 Shipley Road Wilmington, DE 19803

Dear Delaware Valley Riverfront Camaro Club,

Thank you for your support of the Food Bank of Delaware! Each year, along with our 536 Hunger Relief Program Partners, we receive over 916,000 visits from Delawareans seeking emergency food assistance. Your gift in the amount of \$400.00, received 11/7/2017 (check/ref# 205) to the Food Bank's Annual Campaign will support our mission to provide nutritious foods to Delawareans and provide long-term solutions to the problems of hunger and poverty through community education and advocacy. (**Retain this letter as a tax receipt.**)

Your generous donation helps the Food Bank provide vital food and services to those who need it the most. Last year, the Food Bank distributed 155,681 backpack kits for schoolchildren so they could have meals to eat when they were not in school. Our after school meal program for children served over 211,000 meals. We distributed over 7.7 million pounds of food with the help of our Program Partners. As the weather gets colder, your donations will also help those who would otherwise make the choice of whether to heat their homes or put food on the table.

Our Thanksgiving for All program is in full swing, collecting donations and food to give out to neighbors in need this holiday season. We will provide 2,500 Thanksgiving dinner boxes which include a frozen turkey!

If you are considering a year end or holiday donation to the Food Bank of Delaware this year, make sure to take advantage of the Give-A-Meal match program! For every dollar you donate, Bank of America will donate \$2, up to \$1,000 per donor! Check out www.feedingamerica.org/bankofamerica for more information and make sure you type in your zip code to designate your gift!

We are hard at work on our new facility which will allow us to serve Delawareans in need more efficiently and effectively! We are very excited about the changes that will be taking place over the next year as we prepare the new space. For more information, please visit **aboldfutureforfbd.org**.

Thank you for being a champion for those at risk of going hungry. Together we can solve hunger in the state of Delaware.

Sincerely,

Patricia D. Beebe President and CEO

No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation. Your contribution is deductible to the extent allowed by law.

Please retain this letter as a tax receipt.

cia D. Buche

Phone: (302) 424-3301 Fax: (302) 424-4160

EIN 51-0258984